
Comment for planning application 21/00922/OUT
Application Number 21/00922/OUT

Location Land West Of Foxden Way Great Bourton OX17 1QY

Proposal OUTLINE Planning Application for up to 9 entry-level affordable houses - all matters reserved
save for access

Case Officer James Kirkham  
 

Organisation
Name Rebecca Mitchell

Address Manorbier,7A Valley View,Great Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1QJ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I am objecting to this application as I think Great Bourton has had more than its fair share
of development over the last few years. The site for development is expanding the village
boundary yet again rather than finding suitable 'infill sites'. The roads around the site are
small country lanes and used by walkers, runners and cyclists, adding more traffic and
hazards into this mix is a bad idea. Many children cycle the road linking little Bourton and
Great Bourton. The village allotments are next to the site and having spent many hours up
there I have seen a lot of wildlife on the proposed site, namely birds of prey. It is currently a
very peaceful place to be. The affordable housing would not be affordable, I grew up in
another local village where house prices are very high and so couldn't afford to live there but
I would rather have to live elsewhere than the village be ruined with new houses being
added on! I love living in GB by the way.
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